
            

     THE PRESIDENT 
            OF THE 
GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

 

 

        28 August 2020 

 

Excellency, 

Sequel to my letter dated 10 August 2020, regarding consultation to identify one 

nominee from each regional group for consideration as Co-Moderators for the Leaders 

Dialogues for the Summit on Biodiversity, I have the honour to inform that I will extend 

the deadline for submissions to Friday, 4 September 2020. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

   

Tijanni Muhammad-Bande 

 

 

 

 

 

Chairs of Regional Groups for the months of August and September 2020 

 

Cc: All Permanent Representatives and Permanent Observers  

 to the United Nations  

New York 
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